



September 5, 2019

**Hand Delivered** 

The Public Utilities Board 400 – 330 Portage Avenue Winnipeg, MB R3C 0C4

Attention: Mr. Darren Christle, Board Secretary and Executive Director

Dear Mr. Christle:

RE: Manitoba Public Insurance (MPI) 2020 General Rate Application (GRA)
Commercially Sensitive Information (CSI) Information Request (IR) Filing

Please find accompanying this letter, seven copies of the unredacted version of PUB (MPI) 1-49 Attachment A - MNP's Cross-Jurisdictional Collision Repair Shop Compensation Review. Confidentiality Agreements with SGI, MNP, Economical, and Mitchell have been circulated to all parties to this proceeding, including PUB counsel, and the unredacted confidential report will be circulated to those parties that return a signed confidentiality agreement.

Also accompanying this letter, are seven unredacted copies of Value Management Attachment A, the Gartner PDR Report. The unredacted version of this report will be circulated to all parties that return the confidentiality agreement with Mitchell, noted above. The one agreement will apply to both documents. Counsel to the proceeding have been advised accordingly.

Sincerely,

Michael Triggs

General Counsel and Corporate Secretary

MT/st

Encl.

Winnipeg, MB R3C 4A4